- Public Hearing Notice
The Town of Machias

The Town of Machias will hold a Public Hearing on March 13, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., at the
Machias Town Office to discuss an application being submitted to the State of Maine CDBG
program for a Downtown Revitalization grant. The purpose of the grant application is to replace
- 1,400 linear feet of brick sidewalk, replace 20 street lights, remove existing bump-outs, and
correct handicapped accessible areas in the Main/Center/Colonial Streets area. Public
comments will be solicited at this Hearing and will be submitted as part of the application. All
persons wishing to make comments or ask questions about the grant application are invited to
attend this Public Hearing. Comments may be submitted in writing to: Christina Therrien,
Town Manager; 7 Court Street PO Box 418, Machias ME 04654 at any time prior to the Public
Hearing. TDD/TTY users may call 711. If you are physically unable to access any of the
City's/Town'’s programs or services, please call Christina Therrien 207-255-6621, so that
accommodations can be made. '
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